
Purchasing Israeli Made Products - 18 /Jul/ 2019

Q.| Is there a problem with buying products made in the territory occupied by the Zionist regime of Israel?

A.| It is generally impermissible to buy or sell any product made by the occupying regime of Zionist Israel, by Zionist companies, or
by companies from whose profit the Zionist regime benefits. If, however, one is not certain that the profits from the manufacture
and sale of a product go to Zionist entities or are used to perpetrate hostility toward Islam and the Muslims, it is permissible to buy
and use the product.
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